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May 3, 2020

Gilbert L. Balot
ICT Coordinator
Iligan Diocese School System

Dear Sir/Ma’am:


The COVID-19 (corona) pandemic has created a truly unprecedented situation which affects us all. Our hearts go out to anyone who has been impacted by the virus, either directly or indirectly.

As we are in the midst of uncertainty facing this pandemic, we hope to assist you in servicing the needs of your students, parents, and faculty as we all start to transition to distance learning this upcoming school year 2020-2021. With this, we have organized a live webinar-workshop with the theme Gearing Up for the New Normal: Distance Learning using TekTeach LMS.

Join us on May 4, 2020 at 10:00AM to learn how we can support your transition plans to secure our children’s future. 

To confirm your attendance, kindly contact your respective Curriculum Consultants. Afterwards, please expect an email invitation for this exclusive webinar-workshop session. 

We look forward to a fruitful and collaborative event with you. Furthermore, we are positive that this event is a noble start of our strategic partnership. Thank you and God bless! 



Sincerely,   




Janina Grace Danganan
Curriculum Consultant
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